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Parks Victoria September 2022 Board Meeting Report  
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 27 September 2022 to review and discuss a range of priority issues 
and opportunities, with meeting highlights outlined below. 
 

Croajingolong Coastal Wilderness Walk 

The Board considered and discussed priorities for the Government’s recent $7.5m further investment to 
uphold sustainable asset management for the Croajingolong Coastal Wilderness Walk. 

Construction Panel 

The Board endorsed establishment of a Panel of Suppliers to provide Construction Contractors for Parks 
Victoria capital projects, enabling access to services across the state. 

Major Capital Projects 

Early 2022-23 progress on major capital projects and programs delivery discussed and noted by the Board. 

People Plan 2022-2027 

The Board approved the  People Plan 2022 – 2027, built on three pillars: 
 Strengthen Parks Victoria as an employer of choice  
 Facilitate a diverse, inclusive and equitable workforce  
 Enable and promote a workplace culture of leadership, capability and wellbeing.    

 


